
3rd February 2023

eCG Survey


We have talked before about The eCG – easyJet Cabin Crew Group - an international 
forum where all recognised Cabin Crew Trade Unions are united in obtaining and 
discussing common matters for the entire Cabin Crew Community. 


Last year, we collectively made a proposal to the company to implement a Loyalty 
Recognition Scheme which was rejected.


It is crucial that we are represent the wishes of the crew community so we have 
created a short survey in order to understand your feelings, your engagement and if 
you would like us to pursue this kind of Loyalty Recognition Programme.


We will be sending you a link to the survey when it launches across the network on 
Monday and if you have any problems, concerns or feedback, please let us know. 


CLA Negotiations


The company sent us their ‘final draft’ of the CLA just before 6pm on Tuesday evening 
ahead of our meeting on Wednesday morning.


Clearly, there wasn’t sufficient time to review the document ahead of the meeting and 
we are now in the process of this, along with our lawyer ready for discussion next 
Wednesday.


SAYE Pre-Payment


In recent weeks we have noticed that the company has not correctly followed the 
procedure on the SAYE pre-payment to cover the winter contributions. 


Those of you who have SAYE and made the pre-payment in October/November are 
invited to check your account and, in case you have not made the payment for the four 
months, please contact employeebenefits@easyjet.com.


As always, we will keep you updated.


SITCPLA Reps


